From: Reich, Steven (ODAG)

To: Burton, Faith (OLA)

ccC: Weich, Ron (OLA)

Sent: 9/12/2011 4:28:19PM

Subiject: RE: ATF was unaware of theEL ATF briefing tomorrow

They should have talked to Billy Hoover and the Director. They have been aware for a while.

From: Burton, Faith (OLA)

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 4:10 PM

To: Reich, Steven (ODAG)

Cc: Weich, Ron (OLA)

Subject: ATF was unaware of the Kingery briefing tomorrow

Mario Dispenza, who said he's their new leg POC, called to ask about whether we expect HSGAC to hold a hearing
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